
	
  

RED RIBBON WEEK  
October 26 – 30, 2015 

St. Patrick Catholic School 
 
Red Ribbon Week is an annual event used to raise awareness about the 
dangers of drugs and alcohol.  It teaches children the importance of 
living a drug-free life.  Since the month of October is also Bullying 
Prevention Month, we have included anti-bullying messages as well. 

 
St. Patrick will celebrate Red Ribbon Week  

with the following activities: 
 

Monday: I’m Too Bright for Drugs 
(Wear bright or neon colored clothing.) 

 

Tuesday: Team Up Against Bullying  
(Wear a team jersey.) 

 

Wednesday: Join the Fight Against Drugs 
(Wear camo clothing.) 

 

Thursday: Hats Off to Being Drug Free 
(Wear crazy hats.) 

 

Friday: My Character Counts: I’m Bully and Drug Free! 
(Dress up as your favorite book or movie character.) 

**No scary costumes** 
 

We “CAN” MAKE A DIFFERENCE!  Students are encouraged to bring 
one or more canned/dry goods through November 6th for the “Fill the 

Mayflower” campaign. This is a community-wide effort among the schools 
in Meridian to collect the most canned and dry goods for the hungry in 

OUR town. We “CAN” make a difference by working together! 
 


